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NATIONAL ELECTRIFICATION ADMINISTRATION (NEA)
NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION
DISTRIBUTION UTILITIES (DUs)
GENERATION COMPANIES
THE PUBLIC AND STAKEHOLDERS

FROM SECRETARY RAPHAEL P.M. LOTILLA

SUBJECT ADVISORY ON THE TEMPORARY SHUTDOWN OF THE
DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY (DOE) COMPETITIVE SELECTION
PROCESS (CSP) E-BASED PORTAL FOR THE PURPOSE OF
SYSTEM ENHANCEMENT

DATE JuL 31 2024

In relation to the DOE'’s efforts to enhance the security of our systems, including

the CSP E-based Portal, please be advised of the following:

1. The public and stakeholders are hereby informed that the DOE CSP E-based
Portal is temporarily inaccessible;

2. All DUs shall continue to perform their respective roles and responsibilities in
relation to their Power Supply Procurement Plan (PSPP) and CSP activities.
They are directed to post and make available the information on said activities
on their respective websites;

3. Al PSPP and CSP-related information shall be submitted
to doe.csp@gmail.com for DOE approval prior to posting on the websites of
the DUs. The DUs shall submit to the DOE proof of compliance on the posting
of their PSPP and CSP-related information on their websites;

4. The NEA is enjoined to post all CSP-related information of electric
cooperatives on the NEA website; and

5. The public and stakeholders are advised to monitor all CSP activities on the
websites of NEA and DUs.

The foregoing shall be observed by all concerned subject to further notice by the

DOE.

For guidance and compliance.
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